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REVERSED ROUTE! 

We have decided to “turn round” our 

drop off and collection route at school.  

This is to help keep everyone safe.   

In the morning you should walk along the 

path and through the gate nearest the 

road (P4/5) and then drop children off 

at their classroom and continue in a 

clockwise direction going out through 

the gate at the P1/2 room to your car.   

In the afternoon the same route should 

be followed for collection your children.   

Please pass this change on to anyone who 

is dropping off or collecting your 

children. 

Thank you! 
 
 

 

 

MATHLETICS SCORE BOARD 

Well done to all our P3-P7 pupils 

for their contribution to their 

class Mathletics total.   

CONGRATULATIONS TO P7 

who were the winners of the 

Mathletics Mathlete Trophy this 

week.  
 

 

 

DATES FOR DIARY 
19th Oct----------Flu Immunisations 

26th – 30th Oct---Half-Term Holiday  
21st Dec – 1st Jan---Christmas Holiday 
 

 

 

VIOLIN LESSONS 

Lessons are on Wednesday each 

week.  

 
 

 

 

 

CLOTHING BANK IS EMPTY! 

The clothing bank was emptied on 

Wednesday. 

Supporting school by using our 

clothing bank is very important to us, 

especially in these times when fund 

raising isn’t possible.  We get paid for 

each kilogram of clothing we send 

them.  Over the summer we received a 

cheque for £112 so it is worthwhile!  

Any money we receive goes towards 

resources for the children in school. 
 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Miss Heggarty, Mrs Cochrane, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 
 
 

 

 

PRIVATE PIANO LESSONS 

Just a reminder that, as after school activities cannot run at the minute 

Hazel has been in touch to say she is happy to liaise with parents about the 

possibility of on-line piano lessons.  Please make contact with Hazel on 

07731845729 

 
 

BOOK FAIR POSTPONED 

In November each year we 

organise a half price book fair in 

school.  With the current 

situation we have decided to 

postpone it.  If things have 

improved after Christmas time 

we may be able to have the fair 

in the spring or summer term.  

We will let you know in January 

what are final decision is. 
 

 

 


